
OFFERINGS / DONATIONS


We continue to rely on your donations to further 
the work of our parish and help serve our 
community. Please visit our website at       
https://stpaulshk.org/give for important details 
on how to donate through Church Envelopes, 
Monthly Pre-Authorized Withdrawal, E-Transfer, 
Canada Helps, or:

INTERCESSIONS


SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 3, 2024


In our Diocese we pray for ·


† The Rt. Rev. Shane Parker - Bishop of Ottawa

† Anne our Metropolitan and Acting Primate

† The Diocese of Jerusalem

† The Evangelical Lutheran Church in Canada

† Parish of Maberly-Lanark


In Kanata we pray for ·


† Catch The Fire

† St. Mina & St. Karas Coptic Church

† St. Isidore Roman Catholic Church

† St. Xenia Russian Orthodox Church


We pray for the ministry of St. Paul’s Church ·


† The people of St. Paul’s

† St. Paul’s Clergy & Staff: Stephen, Bill, John, 

David, Darlene, Basile, & Allison & their families

† All Ministry Leaders

† Our Wardens - Danielle, Mark, Colin, & Kevin

† Treasurer - Julie Landgraff

† Auditor - Laurie Grice


Your prayers are requested for · 


Susan & James


You can email “Your prayers are requested for” 
names to bulletin@stpaulshk.org

ANNOUNCEMENTS


Memorial Prayer · A Memorial Prayer service is 
taking place today at 12:30pm, following the 11am 
service. This short service allows us to name 
those who have recently died and to pray for 
those in grief. All are welcome.


Parables and Pints · The next Parables and Pints 
will be on Wednesday, November 13. We meet at 
the Royal Oak on March Road at 7:30 pm. The 
topic is: Liar Liar. All are welcome.


Youth Night · Please join us for our upcoming 
youth event (ages 12 to 17 year olds) "Paul’s Jail 
Break Escape Room" on November 9th, 2024. We 
will be turning our church into a giant escape 
room. You will have to solve puzzles and cyphers 
to move through the levels and escape the 
church to pizza and fellowship in the hall after. 
We will start at 6pm and be finished by 8pm. 
Please contact Allison at 
childrensministry@stpaulshk.org for any 
questions and to RSVP.


Display Items Lent for 150th Anniversary · If you 
lent any items to the church for display during 
our Anniversary celebrations and would like them 
returned please contact Darlene in the church 
office to arrange for pick up. 
parishadmin@stpaulshk.org


Next Week's Lessons · Ruth 3:1-5; 4:13-22, Psalm 
127, Hebrews 9:24-28, Mark 12:38-44


Donate to

Saint Paul’s 

Anglican Church via 

PayPal Giving Fund


